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Weekly Newsletter - Friday 1st March 2024 

Please remember school begins at 8:45am, and drop off is between 8:35am & 8:45am. Children who 

arrive after 8:45am will receive a late mark in the register and the reason logged. 

Safeguarding Children in Our School 

It is the responsibility of everyone to hold the safeguarding of children 

ahead of anything else. 

This is a priority in our school. We have many systems and procedures 

in place should any concerns be raised.                                          

If you have any concerns about a child, no matter how trivial you may 

feel they are, please speak to a member of school staff. Conversations 

in school are frequent and always in the best interests of children.  

If you would like to speak directly to Mrs McHarg or Mr Saunders, 

please do so. 

OUT OF HOURS emergency support, please contact North Yorkshire 

County Council on 01609 780 780. 

 

Parking & Road Safety 

Drop off and pick up are the 

busiest times for our School. 

Being aware of the road and 

all the dangers surrounding it is 

paramount to road safety. 

Please be mindful of the road 

when arriving to school,   

whether that be your child 

walking/biking or scootering to 

school.  

Please ensure you park safely 

and respectfully, following the 

highway code.   

 Do not park near the 

school entrance. 

 Ensure the emergency 

parking bay is kept clear 

at all times. 

 Do not park in the staff 

car park, unless         

permitted to do so. 

 Please respect our  

neighbours by not    

parking over driveways 

or in the parking bays. 

After School Clubs  

We have noticed that some   
children are booked onto       

different clubs on the same day. 

Please keep the school up to 
date with which club your child 

will be attending.  

We have been lucky enough to be selected to participate in the Tesco 

3 causes to vote for with your little blue tokens. 

We’re looking for votes so we can use the money to make sure that chil-

dren continue to have access to fruit everyday in school. 

This is something we have received grants for in the past and are des-

perate to continue to provide for our children  

Please go vote for us! 

Tell your friends, work colleagues and next door neighbours to VOTE 

FOR US in the Catterick Garrison store.  

World Book Day 

 

Children can dress up as their 

favourite book characters and 

bring along their favourite books 

to share with others throughout 

the day. 

Co-op Colouring 

Catterick Village Co-op have asked 
the children to colour in a picture to 

be displayed in their shop window.  

We have sent home the designs, if 
your child would like to take part 

please can all colouring be returned 

to school by Friday 8th March.  
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Hangout Contact Number:   07756 040396                   

Please be aware that we have people in school who suffer nut allergies. 

Please be conscious of this when providing packed lunches & snacks. 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

Wed 6th Mar - Boccia, Kurling & Archery (Letters will be sent to those attending) 

Wed 6th Mar - Year 4 Swimming (Don’t forget swimming kits) 

Thurs 7th Mar - World Book Day 

Mon 11th Mar - Year 6 Sponsored Walk 

Mon 11th Mar - Cricket Skills Festival (Letters will be sent to those attending) 

Tue 12th Mar - Cross Country Finals (Letters will be sent to those attending) 

Wed 13th Mar - Year 4 Swimming (Don’t forget swimming kits) 

Wed 20th Mar - Gymnastics Competition (Letters will be sent to those attending) 

Wed 20th Mar - Year 4 Swimming (Don’t forget swimming kits) 

Thurs 21st Mar - Dodgeball Competition (Letters will be sent to those attending) 

Fri 22nd Mar - Skipping Leaders Training 

Fri 22nd Mar - Break up fro Easter Holidays 

Year 6 have the highest attendance this week with 97.3% 

Well done! 

 

 

AWARDS 

Each week awards are given out based 
on our six values.  Determination, Re-

spect, Self-Belief, Teamwork, Honesty, Passion.  

Well done to everyone receiving awards this week: 

Olivia, Jessica, Frankie, Foundation Stage, William, Sophie, Mila, Mason, Lola, Charles, Mila, Mason, Lola, 
Charles, Louie, Lily, Lincoln, Leo, Darcie, Madi, Jenson, Alice, Millie, Freddie, Nora, Chloe, Sophie,  Aidan, 
Joan, Raya, Harry, Callum, Ethan, Tyler, Anna, Will, Girls PE Group, Jasper, Lilly, Harry, Caitlin, Henry, 

Year 6. 


